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Supernus Pharmaceuticals, Inc. 

Policy Regarding Shareholder Communications with Directors 

 

Shareholders may communicate directly with the Board of Directors by writing to: 

 

Board of Directors 

c/o The Secretary 

Supernus Pharmaceuticals, Inc. 

1550 East Gude Drive 

Rockville, MD 20850 

 

The Secretary will forward such communications to the Board at or prior to the next 

meeting of the Board.  

 

Shareholders wishing to communicate only with the independent directors, certain 

committees or an individual director should address their communications to such 

director(s), care of the Secretary.  These communications will be handled by the 

Secretary or an Assistant Secretary and forwarded to the applicable director(s) and/or 

committee(s) at or prior to the next meeting of such director(s).  

 

The Board or the recipient directors will determine, in such group’s sole discretion, the 

method by which any such communications will be reviewed and considered. 

 

 


